
 

 
 

Prague, 15 June 2018 

 

 

 

Dear colleagues,  

It is my great pleasure and honor to invite you to join the 23rd World Congress of 

IACAPAP, to be held in Prague. The Japan and Czech Republic share the mutual 

love of the cultures of our two nations, whether it comes to music, traditional arts, or 

the spiritual aspects of human life. It would be a great honor for us to begin writing 

another important chapter on the interconnection of Czech Republic and Japan by 

starting cooperation in the field of child mental health, through the sharing clinical 

experience, research as well as policy.  

Once more let me to cordially invite you to visit our beautiful city in the heart of 

Europe.  

Warmest personal regards, 

 

 

Michal Goetz, MD, PhD 

Chair of the Congress 

Department of Child Psychiatry 

Charles University Second Faculty of Medicine, Motol University Hospital 

V Úvalu 84, 150 06 Prague, Czech Republic 

 


